
Winter 2013 Newsletter

The newest Bandalong Litter Trap is 
set to be installed in Gainesville, Florida 
as part of the Paynes Prairie Sheet!ow 
Restoration project. Gainesville Regional 
Utilities is working with the City of 
Gainesville Public Works Department 
to improve water quality in the Alachua 
Sink and to restore more than 1,300 
acres of wetlands in the Paynes Prairie 
State Park.

Paynes Prairie, a large freshwater 
marsh located in southern Alachua 
County, Florida supports a wide diversity 
of wildlife including wading birds, 
alligators, snakes, frogs, small mammals 
and even wild horses and bison. 

Part of the project requires the removal 
of a 2-mile long canal that currently 

runs through the prairie. Removing the 
canal will facilitate the restoration of 
1,300 acres of wetlands by allowing the 
water to return to its original sheet!ow 
pattern of dispersion, which will "lter 
naturally as it moves through the prairie. 
Additionally, this will create nearly 125 
acres of high quality wetland habitat.

The project provides a unique 
method of achieving water quality 
improvements, while providing 
additional bene"ts to the public.  
The project provides recreation and 
environmental education opportunities, 
which is why the Bandalong Litter Trap 
was chosen.

The current stormwater situation in 
the area causes all of the trash, debris 

and spilled waste within the urban 
watershed to be washed into Paynes 
Prairie. In addition, the stormwater 
surges greatly increase the sediment 
load of the stream. In places within the 
basin over four feet of sediment has 
accumulated on top of what was once a 
twenty-foot deep canal.

The Paynes Prairie project is expected 
to be completed in the fall of 2014. 

The second Bandalong Litter Trap 
scheduled for a 2013 installation 
will be installed in Long Island, New 
York in the Village of Valley Stream. 
The installation is part of a greater 
stormwater upgrade plan for Nassau 
County. The Bandalong Litter Trap will 
be installed on Hendrickson Pond in  
the Arthur J. Hendrickson Park and 
will be easily viewed by visitors. Much 
like the Gainesville, FL installation, 
education and public awareness play a 
large part in this project as well. Because 
of the Bandalong’s high visibility and 
educational component, the Village 
of Valley Stream found the Bandalong 
Litter Trap to be the perfect "t for their 
project of  stormwater upgrades.
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would like to be added to our 
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casey@wearelaunchbox.com
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